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Q.  Please provide an update on when Hydro intends to file its next General Rate Application. 1 

 2 

 3 

A. As per Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) correspondence of June 30, 2021, Hydro 4 

believes there is material uncertainty with respect to its ability to file its next general rate 5 

application in October 2021. As indicated in its correspondence, Hydro will continue to provide 6 

ongoing updates to the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities on a timely basis.1 7 

                                                           
1 ″Quarterly Update – Items Impacting the Delay of Hydro’s Next General Rate Application,” Newfoundland and Labrador 
Hydro, June 30, 2021. 


